YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL - RIYADH

Date: 10" September 2024 Circular No: 057/Y1S/AS/24-25/057

Dear parents,

Kindly be informed that school has declared study holidays for students of Grade X to Grade XII starting from
22" December 2024 to 2" January 2025 (both days are inclusive) in view of forthcoming Pre-board examinations
in the month of January 2025. School will re-open from Sunday, 5" January 2025.

Further, kindly note that CBSE Mock / final practical examination for Grade X1l shall be conducted immediately
after re- opening of school. Therefore, kindly ensure your ward reports to school on 5% January 2025 as no re-
exam shall be conducted. We shall be sharing the practical examination schedule upon receiving from

CBSE.

Warm Regards,
\I\OJ.LMF\. B ,,Cs&,b’a WA

Mrs. Aasima Saleem
Academic Principal
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